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TUESDAY, 3 FEBRUARY, 1914.

Privy Council Office, 3rd February, 1914.
DOCKYARD PORTS REGULATION ACT,

1865.
Notice is hereby given that, after the expira-

tion of forty days from the date hereof, it is
proposed to submit to His Majesty in Council,
in pursuance of the above-mentioned Act, the
draft of an Order in Council repealing the
existing Regulations and Rules for the Dock-
yard Port of Portland (approved by Order in
Council of the 16th February, 1903), and sub-
stituting other Regulations and Rules in their
place.

And notice is hereby further given that, in
accordance with the provisions of the Rules
Publication Act, 1893, copies of the proposed
draft Order in Council can be obtained by any
public body, within forty days of the date of
this notice, at the Privy Council Office,
Whitehall.

Grown Office,
February 2, 1914.

MEMBER returned to serve in the present
PARLIAMENT.

County of Durham, North-Western Division.
Aneurin Williams, Esquire, in the place

Llewellyn Archer Atherley Jones,of

Esquire, K.C., who has accepted the office
of Judge of the City of London Court.

Treasury Chambers,
3rd February, 1914.

The Lords Commissioners of Hisi Majesty's
Treasury have been pleased to appoint the
following Gentlemen to act as Public Auditors
for Great Britain and Ireland for the year
ending 31st December, 1914, under the provi-
sions of the Friendly Societies Act, 1896 (59
& 60 Viet., cap. 25), and the Industrial and
Provident Societies Act, 1893 (56 and 57 Viet.,
cap. 39), viz.: —

Andrews, Edward, Diocesan Rooms,
Eastgate Row North, Chester.

Baggs, 3$.. Mortimer, 3 and 4, Arcade
Chambers, North Street, Keighley.

Bagshaw, John Henry, Hoyle Mill Road,
Stairfoot, nr. Barasley.

Barty, John B., 24, St. Andrew Square,
Edinburgh; Glenacres, Dunblane.

Beale, John F., 13, Belvoir Street, Lei-
cester.

Bensusan-Butt, G. F., 8, West Stockwell
Street, Colchester.


